
 

HIMACHAL PRADESH PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

 

PRESS NOTE 

 

It is notified for the information of all concerned that 

application forms have already been sent through Registered Parcel to all the 

candidates who were declared qualified in the H.P.A.S. (Prel.) Examination, 

2008. The last date for receipt of applications complete in all respect in 

Commission's office is 25
TH

 November 2009.  

 

                                  In case any candidate does not receive the application form, 

due to any reason by 20
th

 November, 2009 he/she may contact Commission's 

office on any working day from 10.00 A.M. to 5.00 P.M. for obtaining the same.  

 

 

                                                                   Sd/-.  
                                                                              Secretary, 
            H.P. Public Service Commission. 

 

 

 

 


